Thank you for your e-mail.

| have logged your comments and the reference number is PDO 277.

| am guessing that you are not aware that the consultation has now been extended until 5.00pm Friday
29" September 2017. Given this, should you wish to submit further detailed and considered comments,
please do so before the end of the extended consultation period.

Regards,

Planning Policy & Programmes Team.

My name is and I have lived in_ I am writing at

the very last minute to register a few thoughts regarding the plan. Until the Sunday of the Bank Holiday
weekend I had no knowledge of it and I am appalled that something as important as this was not made more
widely known. Since then I have been away on holiday returning late this afternoon. As I was doing a
challenging long distance walk I didn't have the opportunity to send an email. Had I been at home I would
certainly have attended one of the consultation meetings.

I realise that some new housing, especially starter and family homes, 1s required, but taking good farming
land out of the Green Belt for the construction of a Garden Suburb is totally unacceptable. Using the old
railway line as the basis for a new road seems to me an impractical idea not to mention that the Trans
Pennine Trail 1s a well used resource.

I regret not being able to send a more detailed reasoned response, but I hope I have made it clear that I have
a real interest in this subject.

Yours sincerely,-





